SANTIAGO CALATRAVA

ARCHITECTS & ENGINEERS

Ziirich, March 6t 2019

Dear Mr. Ziva Sternhell,

Thank you for sharing with me information about Jerusalem’s cable car project.

From my perspective, | agree with you that this plan will completely change the skyline,
landscape and nature of the space around the wonderful Old City.

In my opinion a project of this nature requires a maximum consensus of all stakeholders
that may be affected by it and principally &ll institutions responsible for the conservation of
the historic, artistic and natural patrimony of such a beautiful city as Jerusalem, which | was
fortunate enough to know closely during my work for the project of the Light Rail Train
Bridge.

| fully sustain your petition against the cable car, with my name as Dr. H.C. / Dr. SC. Techn.
Santiago Calatrava.

Yours Faithfully,
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